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I strongly support this license plate bill. 

 

While I'm not a veteran, my father (now deceased) was a Marine who fought in the 

South Pacific in WWII. I would have loved for these recognition plates to have been 

around when he was still alive, he would have enjoyed seeing those. I think it's 

important to recognize and show appreciation for the veterans that have sacrificed so 

much for our country.  

 

Let's all get behind this, it's small way for all of us to show how much we really care 

and appreciate what veterans have done. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Sigfrid Anderson 


